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3rd October 2018

Dear Parent

As part of our topic in on The Vikings we have invited some Viking visitors into school!

Sigwulf the Viking, and two of his friends, will be visiting us on the 19th of October. It will be a full day of activities, with opportunities for the children to handle replica artefacts and take part in workshops on themes such as Weapons and Warfare, and Games and Pastimes. 

The Viking visitors come highly recommended and it should be an exciting and inspiring day.

The cost is £5.00 per child, which should be paid through your Parentpay account. As ever, payment is voluntary, but if enough contributions are not received we will not be able to go ahead with the day. 

We would love the children to dress up, to complete the Viking experience! We will be making shields in school. Look online for lots of inspiration for DIY Viking costumes for kids – but please don’t go to any expense! 

Many thanks for all your support,
T Kane/ R Sharp/S Hibberd

…………………………………………………………………………………………………………………
Viking Day – 19th October 2018

I give permission for my child …………………………………………………………….. to take 

part in the Viking Day have paid £5.00 via Parentpay.

Signed ……………………………………………………………………………………………
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